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Abbott House girls show off their new stuffed animals and snuggies!

 

AbboP House girls show off their new stuffed animals and Snuggies! (possibly another front cover 
photo?)



2 3

Belinda Joe Joins Abbott House Board of Directors

Welcome to the Abbott House board Belinda!

Abbott House is excited to welcome Belinda Joe to the Board of Directors. Belinda earned 
two Master’s Degrees in Education and Education Leadership and  was the first Native American 
court reporter to graduate from Mile Hi Court Reporting College. Belinda comes from a long line 
of strong Dakota grandmothers and is now a Dakota language, music, and dance teacher as well as 
a storyteller. Currently, Belinda is a Bush Foundation Native Nations Community Rebuilder and 
Scholar.

Belinda first learned of Abbott House when a close family friend spent time here many years 
ago. Belinda watched as Abbott House grew and improved throughout the years. She saw the 
commitment Abbott House made to serving children in the community, and how determined the 
staff was to always improve their programs.

Belinda took on this role as an Abbott House Board Member to continue her journey in 
advocating for children. She understands the importance of not only protecting children, but also 

teaching them the traditions and values that were passed down to her and may have been lost to our children. We are excited to see 
what strengths Belinda brings to our team and what future she has in mind for Abbott House children.

This old Abbott House has been at it for over 80 years now.  However, we never stop looking 
for new ways to do what we do and serve the kids and families.  Just in the last 18 years, I have 
witnessed so many amazing things that have been added to improve the outcomes we are seeing 
today.

Most recently our residential program added Neurofeedback to our bag of therapeutic 
treatments.  This program allows us to do brain scans and we can actually see improvement in 
brain function.  This is so exciting not only because it works but also because of the hope that it 
instills both in our staff and the child and family receiving treatment!  The average time a youth 
used to spend in our residential program was over 3 years.  Today, the average is just 11 months, 
and then they are ready for a family setting!!

Eighteen years ago we had one “foster home” and today we have 8 of them and 16 apartments 
that make up the Bridges program.  

This wonderful program allow boys and girls to have a home and family and 
gives them a place to go after completing a residential program.  This year we 
will serve over 100 youth in this program in both Mitchell and Rapid City.  
There are many positives to the Bridges program, but for me, seeing these 
young people living with a family is absolutely wonderful and gives them a 
great roadmap for their future.

I could go on and on.  However as much as I like to reminisce about 
what has been done there is not much time for that.  We have so much more 
we plan to do!  And…. As Always….. we could not have done any of it 
without so many of you that are reading this newsletter.  Thank you so much 
for not only believing in Abbott House but for believing that with the right 
help these young people can have a very bright future. 

Eric Klooz,
Executive Director

Looking Back and Looking Ahead



 When Sid Bartholow was born, both of his parents were on drugs and provided an unsteady home 
life in North Carolina. While pregnant with Sid, his parents decided to attend the Sturgis Rally. At the 
time they also had a one-year-old daughter, Sid’s sister. While in Sturgis, they decided not to return 
to North Carolina, and they moved to Custer, SD. Sid’s parents continued to use drugs. One night his 
mom did not come home, and his father took the kids to Oregon without permission. Sid’s father tried 
to home school the kids, ages 4 and 6, but he was reported to the Department of Social Services. This 
was the start of foster care and instability for Sid and his sister.

Through the years, they were in and out of both good and abusive foster care families. One of 
Sid’s favorite foster families wanted to adopt Sid and his sister in Oregon, but their mother was being 
released from jail and she wanted her kids back. Sid’s father had already gone back to North Carolina 
after DSS took the children away, and his mother remarried his stepdad who treated the children just 
as badly. Both Sid’s mom and stepdad became addicted to meth. They moved the entire family from 
Oregon to Rapid City and lived with their meth dealer. When the dealer cleaned them out of all their 
possessions, they were left homeless.

Sid was given the opportunity to move into Rapid City’s first boy’s foster home with Marty and 
Gary Johnson as his foster parents. Sid continued to be in contact with his dad in North Carolina. 
Through the course of text messages, his dad promised a wonderful life in North Carolina if he ever wanted to come and stay. Sid’s dad 
even sent money for a bus ticket if he ever wanted to visit. Sid took him up on the offer, leaving Mary and Gary’s home before he turned 
18. When Sid arrived in North Carolina everything his dad said was untrue. Sid stayed for a while but knew he had to come back to Rapid 
City. He had turned 18 while away so he did not know where to go. He called his contact at the Abbott House and asked if he could be 
part of the Independent Living Program. After much discussion and knowing that we at Abbott House are here to help kids, Sid was 
accepted into the program.

Today Sid is in his early 20’s, engaged to be married, and has a beautiful daughter. He is working in construction as a window installer 
and will be joining the United States Navy in six months. Even though Sid was with the Abbott House for a short 
time, the tools he was taught stay with him and he continues to use them to this day. “I am not the same angry 
teenager I was,” he said.  “I use the tools I learned through Abbott House to stay calm and think things through.”  Sid 
is thankful every day for Marty and Gary and the Bridges Independent Living Program.
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Sid Bartholow Has Overcome Challenges Since the Day He was Born

Abbott House will host Hitting for Hope its first annual golf 
tournament at Arrowhead Golf Course in Rapid City on Monday, 
July 24, 2023.  Plan to spend the day golfing, having fun, meeting 
some new friends, eating great food, and helping the kids at the 
Abbott House. 

Thanks to Dream Design International’s support of this 
tournament your participation will help Abbott House kids build 
and maintain healthy relationships, learn to recognize and master 

This old Abbott House has been at it for over 80 years now.  However, we never stop looking 
for new ways to do what we do and serve the kids and families.  Just in the last 18 years, I have 
witnessed so many amazing things that have been added to improve the outcomes we are seeing 
today.

Most recently our residential program added Neurofeedback to our bag of therapeutic 
treatments.  This program allows us to do brain scans and we can actually see improvement in 
brain function.  This is so exciting not only because it works but also because of the hope that it 
instills both in our staff and the child and family receiving treatment!  The average time a youth 
used to spend in our residential program was over 3 years.  Today, the average is just 11 months, 
and then they are ready for a family setting!!

Eighteen years ago we had one “foster home” and today we have 8 of them and 16 apartments 
that make up the Bridges program.  

This wonderful program allow boys and girls to have a home and family and 
gives them a place to go after completing a residential program.  This year we 
will serve over 100 youth in this program in both Mitchell and Rapid City.  
There are many positives to the Bridges program, but for me, seeing these 
young people living with a family is absolutely wonderful and gives them a 
great roadmap for their future.

I could go on and on.  However as much as I like to reminisce about 
what has been done there is not much time for that.  We have so much more 
we plan to do!  And…. As Always….. we could not have done any of it 
without so many of you that are reading this newsletter.  Thank you so much 
for not only believing in Abbott House but for believing that with the right 
help these young people can have a very bright future. 

Looking Back and Looking Ahead

Abbott House Plans Hitting for Hope Golf Tournament
internal anxiety, learn and utilize skills that will support success, and 
the development of an individualized program that is tailored to 
their needs. 

  WHEN: Monday, July 24, 2023
TIME: Noon – 5 pm

TYPE: Scramble 2 par max
with 5 mulligans per team

$700 per team of 4
Businesses can also help sponsor the 
event at numerous different levels.  
For sponsorship information and 
to participate contact: Beth-Anne 
Ferley at 605-484-7145
 

tradiIons and values that were passed down to her and may have been lost to our children. We are 
excited to see what strengths Belinda brings to our team and what future she has in mind for Abbo9 
House children. 
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Sid Bartholow Has Overcome Challenges Since the Day He was Born 
(sid’s photo is also in the photo file we uploaded) 

 
Sid Bartholow was born to parents who were drug addicts.  A li9le 
boy who never had a chance since the day he was born. Both 
parents were on drugs and provided an unsteady home life living in 
North Carolina. While pregnant with Sid, his parents decided to 
a9end the Sturgis Rally. At the Ime they also had a one-year-old 
daughter, Sid’s sister. While in Sturgis they decided to not return to 
North Carolina and move to Custer, SD. The parents conInued to 
use drugs. One night his mom did not come home, and the father 
took the kids to Oregon without permission. He also thought he 
could homeschool the kids ages 4 and 6 but the Department of 
Social Services was called in. This was the start of foster care and 
instability for Sid and his sister. 

Through the years they were in and out of both good and abusive 
foster care. One of Sid’s favorite foster families wanted to adopt 
Sid and his sister in Oregon but their mother was being released 
from jail and she wanted her kids back. Sid’s father had already 
gone back to North Carolina aUer DSS took the children away and 

his mother remarried his stepdad who was just as bad. Both Sid’s mom and stepdad became addicted to 
meth. They moved the enIre family from Oregon to Rapid City and lived with their meth dealer. When 
the dealer cleaned them out of all their possessions, they were leU homeless. 

Sid was given the opportunity to move into Rapid City’s first boy’s foster home with Marty and 
Gary Johnson as his foster parents. Sid conInued to be in contact with his dad in North Carolina. 
Through the course of text messages, his dad promised a wonderful life in North Carolina if he ever 
wanted to come and stay. Sid’s dad even sent money for a bus Icket if he ever wanted to come visit and 
Sid took him up on the offer, leaving Marty and Gary’s home before he turned 18.  When Sid arrived in 
North Carolina everything his dad said was untrue. Sid stayed for a while but knew he had to come back 
to Rapid City. He had turned 18 while away so he did not know where to go. He called his contact at the 
Abbo9 House and asked if he could be part of the Independent Living Program. AUer much discussion 
and knowing that we at Abbo9 House are here to help kids, Sid was accepted into the program. 

Today Sid is in his early 20’s, engaged to be married, and has a beauIful daughter. He is working 
in construcIon as a window installer and will be joining the United States Navy in six months. Even 
though Sid was with the Abbo9 House for a short Ime, the tools he was taught stay with him and he 
conInues to use them to this day. “I am not the same angry teenager I was,” he said.  “I use the tools I 
learned through Abbo9 House to stay calm and think things through.”  Sid is thankful every day for 
Marty and Gary and the Bridges Independent Living Program. 
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Abbott House girls are once again 
rebuilding a motorcycle as part of the 
Helping With HorsepowerTM Bike Rebuild 
Program.  This time the bike being rebuilt 
is a legacy motorcycle that already has an 
amazing story and sparkling presence.  Together the girls at the Abbott House will 
re-design, repair, and customize a 2007 Harley-Davidson Road Glide that was 
donated by influential ambassador for women in motorcycling, Diva Amy Skaling.

““Diva Glide One” is an expression of the motorcycle life of a long time 
Helping with Horsepower supporter,” said Laura Klock, President and Founder 
of South Dakota non-profit, Helping with Horsepower. “Diva Amy has moved 
forward in her journey to a new motorcycle but wanted to give back with an 
opportunity for Abbott House girls to be hands-on in a unique motorcycle 
makeover through our program.” 

The girls were introduced to the motorcycle in March and were given the 
homework of providing their design ideas to re-invent “Diva Glide One”.  So the 
makeover has started!

“It has been almost 2 years since we did a project so all of the girls will be new to it,” Eric Klooz, Abbott House executive director, said.  
“As the girls learn the various types and uses of tools and how to remove motorcycle parts they also learn about perseverance, teamwork, 
design, and problem solving. It is truly amazing to see the pride, confidence and self-esteem generated by the program. The project is great 
for the young people we work with and it also raises awareness and much needed funding,” Klooz said. “We are excited to be starting 
again!”

Once the makeover is complete, a special unveil will take place on August 8, 2023 at the Biker Belles event during the Sturgis 
Motorcycle Rally. “Working with Laura Klock as one of our Biker Belles founders and Diva Amy as our long standing Ambassador feels 

like coming home with Diva Glide One and Abbott House,” Toni Woodruff, Biker Belles 
Director shared. “We have been there since the beginning, helping to create these amazing bikes 
while rebuilding lives through Laura’s curriculum and amazing partners. This bike is special, and 
it will be wonderful to watch it and those involved transform it. As we enter our 15th year of 
celebrating women in motorcycling, Biker Belles has become known as the Home for Women 
in Motorcycling at our annual Sturgis event. This year, we continue our mission of raising funds 
for local charities, while continuing to honor our past and empower our future, encouraging and 
riding together.” 

Someone will WIN this motorcycle. The project is also a fundraiser for Abbott House and 
tickets will be sold for the motorcycle while the story of the amazing work the girls performed 
hands-on is told. Drawing will be held at a special event to be determined. Watch for future 
announcements! 

“Industry leading companies join us as we begin the makeover, providing parts, time and 
talents to help the girls discover and learn hands-on. We couldn’t do any of these projects 
without all of the amazing support we receive,” Laura Klock said. “We can’t wait to tell you 
more!”

The Original Helping 
with HorsepowerTM    
Bike Rebuild Program 
has Launched Again   
at Abbott House



 Brandon Jones JAM for Abbott House Benefit Concert
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Brandon Jones, an up-and-coming 
singer, and his band from Rapid City along 
with a few of his musical friends organized 
and performed a JAM for the Abbott 
House Benefit Concert.  Brandon heard 
the Abbott House story and wanted to 
share his talent to help. It was an exciting 
idea but a scary one. His dream was to sing 
on stage at the Performing Arts Center in 
Rapid City, and he wanted other groups 
involved.  It was loud.  It was noisy, and 
the almost 400 people in attendance had 
a great time. Together they raised nearly 
$10,000 for Abbott House kids.

Rowan Grace, a junior from Rapid City Central High and a recent top 10 finalist on The Voice where Gwen Stefani and Blake 
Shelton were her coaches, wanted to help kids and was excited to participate. Other Rapid City groups were a young family band called 
The RathCo and an Acapella Quartet Mixed Nuts.

 There was something for everyone. This event was the first for Abbott House as we have never had a concert before and the first 
benefit concert for Brandon Jones. Thanks to Homeslice Media for providing the marketing and promotion for this event.  Thanks also to 
everyone who attended and to all of our sponsors: Modern Woodmen- Ken Beer, Black Hills Energy, Highmark Credit Union, Pioneer 
Bank & Trust, The Bestro and Print Mark-et. It was a fun night of good music and a great crowd. 

If you have an Individual Retirement Account (IRA) or a Qualified Retirement Plan, 
please read this article carefully

You need to be aware of the special tax considerations that apply to IRAs and Qualified Retirement Plans when we leave these to our 
heirs. A spouse can receive these funds as the primary beneficiary and they can use these plans as their own. When non-spouse heirs receive 
these funds at our death, they become fully taxable to the heirs. Donating IRAs or retirement assets can be a tax-wise and simple way of 
making a gift to Abbott House.  Abbott House can 
help you with a strategy to reduce taxes for your heirs.
Benefits to designating Abbott House as Beneficiary
•	 You can avoid both income and estate taxes on 

the portion of your retirement account that you 
designate for Abbott House, allowing 100% of the 
assets to be applied to the charitable purpose you 
designate.

•	 You will give your most-taxed estate asset to the 
Abbot House tax-free and leave more favorably 
taxed property to your heirs.

•	 You can continue to take withdrawals during your 
lifetime.

•	 You can modify your beneficiary at any time if your 
circumstances change.

To learn more about the many benefits available 
in making charitable gifts from your IRA or Qualified 
Retirement Plan, Abbott House has a helpful brochure 
entitled “Donating Retirement Plan Assets.”  You can 
receive your free copy by calling 605-996-2486 or 
returning the enclosed coupon to Abbott House, PO 
Box 700, Mitchell, SD 57301.

Virginia Wishard Lambert
Development Director

Abbott House • PO Box 700 • Mitchell, SD 57301

Please send me, without cost or obligation, your brochure “Donating Retirement 
Plan Assets.”

NAME:______________________________________________________________________

ADDRESS:_ _________________________________________________________________  

CITY, STATE, ZIP:____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________  

EMAIL:_____________________________________________________________________

PHONE:_____________________________________________________________________

C LI P, CO M P LE T E  A N D  M A I L  TO :
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A few girls take a break from school to get 
into mischief with Clark The Elf.

Students from Second Chance in Mitchell, SD, dropped off Christmas treats! Megan Luther volunteers to host book clubs for our Abbott House girls, providing 
snacks and thoughtful discussions!

For alot of our kids, sensory work means getting 
active and burning off their restless energy. 
These young ladies are working up a sweat by 
tossing tires!

Our first high school graduate of 2023!

Miss Banana strikes again!

The Abbott House girls spent the Christmas season 
hand delivering Christmas cards to the police 
station, nursing homes, hospitals, and more!

We want all of our kids to feel 
comfortable and confident in their own 
skin. Ruth Clemente volunteered to 
teach our African American girls how 
to properly care for their hair and even 
styled their hair in braids to boost their 
confidence!

These young ladies were 
so grateful for everyone 
that chooses to support 
their healing. They 
decided to help bake 
Christmas treats as a 
thank you to our donors!
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Our kids are very creative! We encourage them to 
express their thoughts and feelings through art—
and they love it!

Every young girl loves a fall photo shoot! 
This young lady decided she wanted her 
foster dad to join her!

Foster parents are rock stars! Here they are 
preparing to host a multi-foster family Christmas 
party!

The Mitchell Kiwanis Club 
gave Abbott House a 
Lettuce Grow Farmstand! 
The Abbott House girls are 
now caring for the various 
plants, and will learn how 
to properly grow and 
make some of their own 
food!

A young girl decided she wanted 
to be a cow for Halloween! She 
even found a matching pumpkin to 
complete the look!

This young lady is concentrating 
hard on beautifully painting her 
chosen pumpkin for Halloween!

All 8 foster homes 
came together 

in October 
to celebrate 

Halloween 
with treats and 

costumes!

Every member of the family 
got into the Halloween spirit!

Abbott House girls had the 
chance to pick out their 

very own pumpkins at 
Hanselman’s Pumpkin Patch!

Foster siblings in Rapid City spend Christmas 
together!

CorInsurance in Mitchell, SD, made a generous Christmas 
donation of puzzles, stuffed animals, hygiene products, 
sensory toys, pajamas, and more to Abbott House 
children!



2022 Healing Society Members
Guardian Angels 
Sam F Weller Family Foundation
DeMaris and Erv Nesheim

Life Savers 
Maree Larson
Gopal M. Vyas
United Way of Mitchell

Heroes 
Anonymous
The Joseph C and Katherine A 

Drew Foundation
Eagles Club of Vermillion
Dan and Arlene Kirby Family 

Restricted Fund of the Sioux 
Falls Area Community 
Foundation

Margaret A. and the late Edward L. 
Seljeskog

The Denver Foundation  Bristin 
Fund

Champion for Children
Tom and Charlys Dice
Janet A. Edinger
Elevate Rapid City
First Reformed Church of Platte
Fountain Springs Church of Rapid 

City
Dr. Michael and Mary Fuchs
H Jane Husman
Mitchell Area Charitable 

Foundation
Kimberley A. and Curt Mortenson
Charles E. and Lois P. Paulson
Dr. Elmo J. and Margie K. Rosario
SFM Mutual Insurance Company
Ward and Randee Wasserburger
Van and Kathy Wire

Promoter 
Avera Health
BankWest of Rapid City
Black Hill Association of Realtors
Black Hills Federal Credit Union
Larry J. Dolezal
Kaye and John Duffield
Mary and Bill England
First Interstate Bank of Rapid City
First Interstate Bank of Mitchell
FOE Sunshine Auxiliary #2421  

Eagles Club
Coe and Dorothy Frankhauser 

Trust
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

2328
Russell M. and the late Muriel Hall
John Harris
Dustin and Jacquelyn Johnson
Janet Kahler
Helen Kranz
Muth Electric Inc.
Northwest Pipe Fittings
POET Biorefinery of Mitchell
Wayne and Mary Puetz
Security First Bank
James W. Soper
Thrivent Financial for Lutherans
Scott and Mary Tilberg

Marcia Wiedebush
Seth and Bridget Zilverberg

Supporter 
Anonymous (3)
Daniel and Tama Backlund
Keith and Glynn Bartels
Miles H. Birkett
Black Hills Community Bank
Boyd A. and the late Evelyn E. 

Blumer
Carol and Randall Breukelman
Ken and Deb Bussmus
Sheron M. and Gene Chapman
Christian Reformed Church of 

Platte
John and LuAnn Clarke
CoBank
Cortrust Bank
County Fair Food Store of Mitchell
Culver’s of Mitchell
Dakota Physical Therapy of 

Mitchell
Robert E. and Fern Decker
H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
Mike and Sarah Dittmer
Doug’s Custom Paint and Body, 

Inc.
Pat and Lori Essig
Brett and LeAnn Farnham
First Dakota National Bank of 

Mitchell
First National Insurance of Mitchell
First United Methodist Church of 

Mitchell
Betty Jean Fisher
Gary Fisher
Fraternal Order of Eagles #2451
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

#2237
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

3080
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

3543
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

2192
Fraternal Order of Eagles, James 

River Aerie #2337
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Mink 

Conference
Friends of Dusty Johnson
Chad and Joni Glanzer
Diana Glover
Graphic Packaging International
Tim and Sandi Grivna
Guild Mortgage
Jane Hagen
Hagge Family Investments
Glenn W. and Pamela T. Handke
James and Kathleen Hanley
Wayne and Gwynn Hansen 

Fund of The Black Hills Area 
Community Foundation

Samuel Heth
Verna Hofer
Jeff and Johanna Hohle
Sam and Karen Hohn
Hope Lutheran Church of Huron
Boyd and Dody Hopkins
Clay P. Huck
Iverson Chrysler Center
JD Concrete

Dennis and Wyonne Kaemingk
Adria and Brian Kampmann
Eric Klooz
Krall Optometric Clinic
Mike and Renee LeBrun
Justin and Megan Luther
Reginald and Olive Martin
Maxwell and Bowar Agency, Inc
John and Linda McLeod
Ron and Julie Meeker
Patrick and Jane Mitchell Family 

Fund
Monument Health
New Rockford Eagles Club, Aerie 

293
Northwestern Energy
Kim M. Pelzl
Carol Pickering
Vilo C. and Marlys Pietz
Joy Prehn
Jan Quenzer
Jonathan Reich
Robbinsdale Entertainment Center, 

LLC
Harold and Coreen Rolfson
Roger Rozeboom
Karen Salyers
Darla Schwartz
David and Rebecca Scott
Scull Construction
Jim and Mary Scull
Andrew and Larece Shattuck
Andrea Skavlem
Burt and Jacqueline Sly
Smit Family Farms LLC
Dr. Jen and Todd Tegethoff
Larry and Vicki Thompson
Tom Berger Agency
Trail King Industries of Mitchell
United Baptist Christian Church
Jim and Mary Uthe
Michael W. Vehle
Steven and Verla Vlieger
Micah Volmer
James and Maxine Webb
Nathan and Jill Weber
West River Electric
Kirk and Jackie Yackley

Advocate 
4B’s Distributing and Livestock
Thomas J. Abbott
Dr. Katrina Almeida
American Lutheran Church of 

Castlewood
Craig and Julie Ammann
Steven P. and Pamela Andraschko
Anonymous (4)
LuRay and Loretta Asbenson
Don and Tracey Beckler
Cris and Mandi Bietz
Tim and Jackie Binder
Dr. Ray and Kristin Birkenkamp
Margaret and the late Craig 

Bjordahl
Black Hills VFW Post # 5969 of 

Deadwood
BlackBaud Giving Fund, YourCause
Clarence Blackwell
Andrea Brady

Bruce and Lee Ann Brandner
Bernice Brooks
David and Patti Brooks
Jessie Bunjer
Michael and Linda Cadwell
Cafe Media c/o Bright Funds
Taran and Pete Caspers
Kurtis and Nicole Chenoweth
Linda J. Christensen
Patrick and Roberta Clark
Cloud 9
Rodney and Karla Colvin
Dakotas Conference of The United 

Methodist Church
Davison County Pork Council
Dr. Thomas and Kathryn Dean
James and Carol DeBoer
Mary and Jay DeWaard
Rufus and Patricia DeZeeuw
Gayle Dice
Greg and Cindy Docter
John and Joan Dolejsi
Donald and Mary Dorsman
Carole Douglas
Joyce Drummer
Dupont Real Estate Inc
Dave and Sharon Dykstra
Curtis and Janet Ehrmantraut
Nancy Ellwein
Bill and Lisa Erck
Dorothy E. Erickson
Exchange Club of Mitchell
BethAnne and Steve Ferley
Ron and Mary Feterl
First American Lutheran Church 

of Tripp
First National Bank of Rapid City
Linda Fite
Carol J. Forster
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

#3834
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

3454
Dr. Rick and Kelsey Fuchs
Jerauld and Laurie Garry
Karen Geditz
Anthony Geist
Curt and Deborah Gilbertson
Matthew Goodman
Grandview Reformed Church of 

Armour
Larry and Gaylen Grensberg
Carl Griffith
Carol L. Haivala
Harrison Community Church
Dr. Christopher and Karisa Hart
Carol and the late Larry Hasz
Ronald and Julie Hauck
Julie Heilman
Gary and Jill Henderson
Doug and Marnie Herrmann
Mary Holien
Lou Ora F. Houk
Immanuel Lutheran Church of 

Canova
Laurie Jacobs
Roger Johnsen
Janice Johnson
Ardell Jorgenson
David and Karen Jorgenson

Adam and Hayley Kaemingk
Bryan Kaemingk
Steve and Myra Kennedy
Audrey Kiner
Leo E. King
Kingdom Realty
Amanda Kirschenman
Wayne and Janet Klinger
KLJ Engineering
Rick Cheri Knight
Knollwood Heights United 

Methodist Church
Jenny Koerner
Lance and Patty Koth
Richard and Theresa Kriese
Terry and Jean Krome
Betty Krutzfeldt
Jerome and Nancy Lammers
Jeff and Lisa Larson
Jessica Larson
Daniel and Jodi Lawrence
Letcher Community Church
Ron Lindner
Dr. Lucio and Claudette Margallo
Martin Properties Inc
Tarin Matthew
Mike and Jean McAlpine
Sharla and Scott McCaskell
Mike and Cheryl McGreevy
Methodist Women of Hitchcock
Miedema Sanitation, Inc
Miller Properties, LLC
Rick and Kay Miller
Gordon and Patricia Moore
Jim and Janice Moore
Dr. Scott and Dr. Melanie 

Mullenmeister
Gary and Kay Myers
David and Dixie Nachtigal
Rev. Joanne K. Nagele
Paul Nelson
Dennis Neugebauer
Family of the late Eldon Nilson
Tony and Yvonne Palli
Marilyn and Dale Patzlaff
Kenneth and Julie Penney
Jane and the late James Peterson
John Pranger
Puetz Corporation
Pukwana Lutheran Church
James and the late Grace Radke
Fred and Carol Rehder
Resurrection Lutheran Church  

Mitchell
Suzanne Ries
Bradley and Kristi Rops
Terry and Deb Sabers
Greg and Trish Schaefers
Rebecca and William Scheig
Delvin and Delana Schelske
Donald and Margie Schryvers
Tom and Jacque Schumacher
Darrell and Judy Skoglund
Jim and Laura Slade
South Dakota Trust Company  RC
South Park United Church of 

Christ
Mark Spader
Larry and Carol Speich
Leo H. Spinar
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The donors listed on these pages made a life-changing gift to Abbott House or Bridges by Abbott House between January 1 – December 31, 2022.  
These gifts ensure that South Dakota children who need healing and support will never be turned away.

Carolyn Stahl
John and Deb Stanley
Susan Steinert
Patricia and Maynard Stock
Wes and Gladys Storm
Dale and the late Roxanna 

Streckfuss
Robert and Elaine Sullivan
Pat Sutliff
TerraSite Design, Inc
Jason and Fredel Thomas
Oscar Thompson
Thunderbird H.B. Colony, Inc.
Creighton Thurman
Nathan and Sarah Timmer
TriTones
Unify Home Lending
United Church of Christ Academy
United Methodist Church of 

Redfield
United Methodist Church Women 

of Colton
United Methodist Women of 

Iroquois
United Methodist Women of 

Yankton
Katy and Mark Urban
Travas and Sherri Uthe
Kurt and Jonna Vanderboom
Dean Vigum
Noel Vohlken
James and Denise Webster
Ronald and Karen Weich
Michael and Karen Whitney
Lonnie and Vicki Wiese
John Will
Amanda Williams
Lonnie and Bunnie Williams
Arbutus Winter
David and Virginia Wishard 

Lambert
Women of Hope of Armour
Zion Lutheran Church of 

Bridgewater
Brad and Rhonda Zomer

Friends of Children 
423 Realty
Jonathan Aaronson
Abate of South Dakota North Star 

Chapter, Inc
Rube and Pat Adam
Douglas and Carol Adams
Donley and Carol Aisenbrey
Michael Alley
Alternative Health Care Center of 

the Black Hills
Amazon Smiles
American Electric Inc
American Legion Post #115 of 

Platte
Mads and Chloe Andenas
Lon J. Andersen
Cole Anderson
Joan Anderson
Owen Anderson
Wayne and Sandy Anderson
Carol Ann and George Anderus
Anonymous (7)
Michael Arch and Catherine 

Manning Arch

Area 605 Inc DBA Assist 2 Sell 
Buyers and Sellers Realty

Robert Armand
Amy Aslesen
Carol Asmussen
At Home Designs Inc
Kathy and Alan Aughenbaugh
Kenneth Ausdemore
Linda Babcock
Nick and Laura Bakhtiari
Sarah Ball
Melinda Bamsey
Richard L. Barrie
BarSto Precision Machine
Jonathan and Dana Bassett
AJ and Sarah Bauer
Lisa Beck
Ruth Beck
Tim and Frances Becker
Verna Becker
Jon and Rita Behrens
Sam and Joyce Benne
Donald and Ellen Berg
Tom Berger
Neal Berntson
Renee Blake
Chad and Kristy Blindauer
Dan and Ramona Bloodgood
Otto and Amy Bochman
Bonilla Presbyterian Women of 

Hitchcock
Book and Thimble Club of Murdo
Nancy and Richard Bornitz
Julie Borr
Judy Bosma
Rick and Barbara Bothern
Corrine Bowar
Stacey Boyd
Todd and Nancy Boyd
Donald E. Bradley
Loren and Lois Brech
Sharon Brech
Randall Bren
Diane Brenden
Edward and Brynn Breyer
Vicki Brown
Pete and Deb Bruce
Richard and Karen Bruns
The late Linae S. Brush
Barb and Lyle Bublitz
Jim and Deb Buck
John and Lorraine Buhler
Kevin Burg
Doug and Sharyl Burmeister
Shaqueena Campbell
Timothy Campbell
Peggy Carder
Patrick and Barbara Carlon
Douglas and Bonnie Carlson
Carlyle Investments, Inc
Dee Carson
Donna Mae Carson
Catholic Daughters of America of 

Faulkton
Amber Channel
Michelle Chenoweth
Dustin and Samantha Christensen
Edith Christensen
The late H. Richard Christopher
Ann Chytka

Steve and Sonya Clark
Geri Cody
Danielle Colicheski
Community Bank of Avon
CorInsurance of Mitchell
Corsica Grace Reformed Church, 

Women of Grace
James and Debra Coughlin
Eric and Allison Creelman
CSM Real Estate LLC
Custer Lutheran Fellowship 

WELCA
Custom Carpentry, Inc
Jamie Czmowski
D and M Property Management
Autumn and Charles Dalton
Mary Dappen
National Society DAR  Black Hills 

Chapter
Dave Jones Real Estate Inc
LeRoy and Twila Dean
Donald and Patricia DeJong
Milo and Barb DeJong
South Dakota Department of 

Revenue
Robert and Clarice DeVries
Bob and Heidi DeWald
Donna Dickson
Elizabeth Dill
Patti and Matthew Dion
Toni Dominguez
Michelle Doorn
Shirley Drefs
Alfred Drumm
Breann Ducheneaux
David Dunn
Betty and Melvin Eilts
Troy and Tonya Eilts
Casey and Heidi Eitemiller
Kelly and Tracey Endorf
Mary Enos
Duane and Shirley Enquist
Farmers and Merchants State Bank 

of Scotland
Michael and Linda Farney
Dawn and Brian Feiler
Beth Feiner
Bonnie Fenner
Shawn and Erin Fieseler
Dorothy M. Fink
First Presbyterian Women
Traci Fitting
Patrick and Judith Fletcher
Footprints Design dba DakotaQ 

Internet Services
Lawrence and Elizabeth Forte
Shaun Fox
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

153
Fraternal Order of Eagles, Aerie 

355
Jay and Cynthia Fredrich
James Fredrickson
Free Methodist Church of Beaver 

City
Friendship Club of Mitchell
Mary Fristad
Julie and Bruce Fritzemeier
FUSION UMC
Douglas and Michelle Gab
Larry and Linda Gales

Theresa Gannon
Ron and Sheilah Gates
Louise Gaunt
Stephen B. Geise
Ryan and Lauren Gent
Laura Gillam
Carol Gilman
Givio Charitable
Don Gohl
Stephanie Goldammer
Elaine R. Goldman
James and Coraine Goodall
Grace WMF of Bruce
Richard J. and Mary C. Grant
Joe and Sylvia Gratzfeld
Brad and Peggy Greenway
Larry and Judy Griffith
Michael Griffith
Jessica Gromer
Terry and Sam Grosz
Pastor Mary Lou Gruebele
Dr. Stephen Gullings
Jeremy and Christie Gunkel
Rev. Ronald and Merle Gustafson
Marvin and Vernette Guthmiller
Cindy and Ken Guthrie
Wayne Hageman
Alaura Haines
Roma L. Halvorson
Glen and Gayle Hamrick
Tucker and Ashley Handcock
Eric Hanks and Carol Grode-

Hanks
Doug and Holly Hansen
Michelle Hansen
Tammy and Merl Hanson
Alan and Linda Hartman
Mike and Lynette Hauswedell
Heartland Ag
Gary and Carol Hedlund
Mark and Pamela Heiberger
Heidrich Real Estate Team
Debra Heitzman
Fay and Mildred Hendricks
Marilyn and Howard Hennebold
Jeffrey and Debra Henry
Sean Heth
Philip Heyman
Harlan A. Hieb
Stan Hieb
Vickie and Dennis Hiemstra
Jared and Stacey Hofer
Jeff and Amber Hoffmann
Marjorie and the late James 

Hoglund
Shelby Holmberg
Tim Holt
David Holthus
Hope Lutheran Church of Delmont
William and Jeanene Horner
Linda and James Hosek
Opal Houck
Beth Hove
Jeffrey and Carly Hubers
Immanuel Lutheran Church of 

Iroquois
Ronald Ingle
Thomas and Elaine Jaeger
Donna Jares
Levi Jelly

Allie Jenkins
Ardyce Jensen
Jodie Jensen
Kelly and Lana Jensen
Jonathan Jewel
Ralph and Gwen Johnsen
Betty Jones
Robbie and Dick Jurgens
K J Soderquist Inc
Jessica and Jonathan Kading
Delores Kafka
Mary Kaiser
Julie and Elton Kaus
Robert and Sharon Kellis
Curt and Susan Kelly
June Kelly
Amber Kemp
Kathy Kepplinger
Kitty Kinsman and Steve Zellmer 

via The Pass Through Fund 
of The Black Hills Area 
Community Foundation

Jan and Phillip Kirch
Ken and Nancy Kirk
Gary Klatt
Laura Klock
Mark and Rebecca Klumb
Wayne A. Kluth
Dean and Patty Knie
Knights of Columbus (Platte and 

Geddes)
Knights of Columbus No. 5841
Donald and Lela Knudson
Hazel Knutson
Kim Knutson
Jean A. Koehler
Brenda Koeline
Bernadette Koester
Karla Koogle
Cary L. Koop
Ordean and Theresa Kopfmann
Arthur and Lesa Koscielski
Jaqueline Koupal
Toby and Donna Koziolek
Joyce and Michael Krebs
Aliea Kretschmer-Webster
Gary and Jan Kristensen
Catherine Kroetch
Mike and Debra Kuchera
Sylvia and David Kurth
Joan Kutter
Robert Kuyper
Michael and Lois Lacey
Jennifer Landguth
Judi Larson
Damon and Shannon Leetch
La Roy and Betty Lefers
Bob and Jill Lemon
Sheila Letcher
Barb and Phil Lewison
LM Real Estate, Inc
Larry and Joni Loes
Lester and Sharon Longwood
Mary and the late Warren D. 

Ludeman
James C. Lyons
Derald Mack
Yvonne and Adam Malsam
Paul and Tracy Manning-Egge
Cathy Marti
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2022 Healing Society Members
Daniel and Julie Martin
Carrie Martinez
LaRee and Terrance Mayes
Honnee B. McDonald
Janis McEntee
Marty and Lisa McInerney
Carol McManus
Jena and Gregg McNabb
Tonya Meaney
Erica Melville
Rachel and Jeffrey Menkens
Jason and Staci Mergenthal
Matthew and Kim Metzgar
James Meyer
John and Pam Miedema
Daryl and Deb Miller
Linda S. Miller
Russell and Darcy Miller
Debbie Minter
Jason Mitchell
Christopher Mitchell
Dr. David B. Mitchell
Holli Mitchell
Mitchell School District
Tyler and Genna Mitsuyasu
Susan Mizera
David and LeAnn Moe
Craig and Betty Moller
Amy Moody
Debra S. Moon
Becky and Craig Moore
Rosalie K. Moore
Moose Lodge of Mitchell
Sharlene Morgan
Eileen Morris
Jean Moser
Stacy Moser
Ann and Doug Murano
Deborah and Paul Muth
Amanda Navarro
Katie and Matthew Nebelsick
Rowena Nebelsick
Dale and Judith Nelsen
Rod Nelson
Dennis and Mary Neugebauer
New York Life Insurance
Brenda Nichols
Neil and Alice Nickelson
Ann Noyes
Oelrichs United Methodist Women
Jeannette Y. Ofstad
Eileen Ohliger
Ruth Olinger
Thomas and Mary Olsen
David and Diana Olson
Paul and La Verne Olson
Susan M. Olson
Olson’s Pest Technicians
Mason Ottoson
Our Savior’s Lutheran Church 

W.O.W.
Our Saviors WELCA of 

Wessington Springs
Outkast Car Club Inc
Kay Owen
Scott and Debbie Pack
Jena Page
Wilma Pageler

Palace Cleaners, Inc. DBA: Jones 
Supply

John Palmieri
Wayne Palo
Tim and Karla Pazour
Julian H. Pearson
Russell and Mary Peirce
Douglas Pelton
Rodney and Linda Perry
Floyd Peters
Dan Peterson
Sheri Pexa
Sam Pfeffer
Beth and Larry Picek
Robert P. Pickering
Katherine Pitts
Ponderosa Rentals/Middle Border 

Estates/Breden Mobile Village
Tracy Powers
Charles and Cynthia Proulx
David and Joan Putman
Rocklin and Judith Quam
Tim and Karen Raben
Clayton Rados
Marilyn Rahn
Mariette Rames
Dr. Paul and Laura Rasmussen
Don Rausch
Suzanne Ray
Breanna Regan
Calvin and Gayle Reilly
Agnes Reimnitz
Robert and Sandra Rennolet
Jim and Gail Reyne
Richard Richter
Kirk and Cheryl Rikansrud
Lynn Rodway
Mavis M. Rombough
David and Faye Roth
S and M Printing
SAAS, Inc
Salem Lutheran Church of 

Parkston
Salem Lutheran WELCA of Mt. 

Vernon
Tiffany Schaefers
Len and Patty Scheich
Darlene Schieffer
Daniel and Patty Schilling
Doug Schinkel
Margaret and Vernon Schlecht
Mike Schmidt and Mary Scott
James W. Schmitt
Richard and Barbara Schrader
Albert and Donna Schulz
Tyson and Lisa Schulz
Raquel Schwahn
Sedgwick WELCA
Ashley and Travis Sedlmeier
Barb Semmler
Stacey Sharp
Beverly Sievert
Darrell and Amanda Simmons
Derla and David Simons
Pat and Kenneth Skinner
Dennis and Margaret Skoog
Maria Sleck
Curtis and Marla Smith
Matthew Smith
Paige Smith

Gary Socola
James and Virginia Solheim
Duane and Elaine Spader
Kevin Spain
Charlotte and Joe Speidel
Marian and Steve Sprecher
St. John’s Lutheran Church of 

Ramona  WELCA
St. John’s Lutheran Church of 

Dimock
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church of 

Stickney
St. Peters Altar Society of White 

Lake
Dan and Diane Staeffler
Robby M. Starnes
Connie and the late Harold Steele
Matt Strand
Terry Stull
Mark and Deborah Sturdevant
Michelle Sudbeck
Nancy Sullivan
Ronald T Sullivan
Jerilyn Suridis
Dorothy Swanson
Col. Mary A. Swenson
Richard and Vee Anne Sykora
Paul and Kristy Szabo
Taken It Home
Sandra Terry
Agnes Thum
Jerry and Elaine Tiede
Tim and Mary Tiede
Roger Tilberg
Sanford G. Tilley
Terry and Judy A. Timmins
Romona Tinker
Ken and Leigh Trammell
Tera Tramp
Gail True
Twin Dragon
United Methodist Church of Clear 

Lake
United Methodist Women of 

Gettysburg
Kent and Jeanine Uran
Helen Usera
Rhett and Emily Vander Wal
Peggy and Michael Verville
VIP Properties
Chad and Dawn Voelsch
Trever Wagner
Peter and Ruth Waldner
Greg and Kathy Wall
Rollin and Barb Walter
Dr. Jerry L. and the late Patricia 

Walton
Chris and Tara Waters
John and Elaine Weber
Robert and Nancy Weed
Angela Wegner
Wells Fargo Bank
Faith Wendt
Rosalie West
Justin and Joyce Wheeler
Elizabeth and Jim Wieczorek
Lorraine and David Wilbur
Cynthia and Rick Wineteer
Lewis E. and Barbara Wingert
Larry A. and Jean H. Winkelman

Karyl Wishard
Judy and Donald Woehl
Lori Woehl
Wojtanowicz Real Estate 

Corporation
Joan L. Wolfe
Wonder Workers CFEL
Judy Wormstadt
Harley and Connie Wubben
Nan Xu
Dr. Thomas and Kimberly Young
Casey Zandstra
Michael and Loni Zebill
Sylvia Zomer
Ben and Helen Zoss

Honors
Honor gifts were given between 
January 1 and December 31, 2022, 
in tribute, gratitude, or celebration 
of family members, birthdays, or 
special celebrations. Honor gift 
recognition brochures are available 
by request.

In honor of All Veterans	
	 Lewis E. and Barbara J. Wingert
In honor of Charlie Dyck
	 Theresa Gannon
In honor of Jim & Mary Uthe
	 Travas and Sherri Uthe
In honor of Maddeline Cannon
	 Katy and Mark Urban
In honor of Mary, Marshall, 

Sheldon, Tate, & Travas Uthe
	 Jim and Mary Uthe
In honor of My 4 Children, 5 

Grandchildren, & 3 Great 
Grandchildren

	 Marilyn J Rahn*
In honor of My Healthy 

Grandchildren
	 Mary Holien*
In honor of Rick, Chris, Jeff, & Lisa
	 Marilyn J Rahn*
In honor of Samuel Heth
	 Sean Heth

Memorials
Memorial gifts are given in memory 
of family members or friends who 
have passed away.

In memory of Ardis Krieger
	 Mary Dappen
In memory of Arla Johnson
	 Linda S. Miller
In memory of Bea Laursen
	 David and Virginia Wishard 

Lambert
In memory of Bob & Jane Kellis
	 Robert and Sharon Kellis
In memory of Bob Brooks
	 Bernice Brooks*
In memory of Boyd Ostren
	 Roma L. Halvorson
In memory of Bruce Hartman
	 Lewis E. and Barbara J. Wingert
In memory of Carde Wirt
	 Daniel and Tama Backlund
In memory of Caryl Schene
	 Lou Ora F. Houk

In memory of Charles “Chuck” 
Walz

	 Casey and Heidi Eitemiller
	 Douglas Pelton
	 Kathy Walz
In memory of Charles Schuchard
	 Karyl Wishard and Family
In memory of Clarence Cope
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of Connie Geist
	 Anthony Geist
In memory of Cornelia & Ralph 

Hagge
	 Hagge Family Investments
In memory of David and Helen 

Trumble
	 H. Jane Husman
In memory of David Finstad
	 Karyl Wishard
In memory of David Linngren
	 Karyl Wishard and Family*
In memory of David Scarff
	 Curtis and Janet Ehrmantraut
In memory of Deanna Von Eye
	 Sharlene Morgan
In memory of Dick Forster
	 Carol J. Forster
In memory of Don Maag
	 Karyl Wishard
In memory of Donald Dennert
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of Donald Rahn
	 Marilyn J. Rahn*
In memory of Doris Krage
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of Dorothy Doht
	 Yvonne L Malsam
In memory of Elaine Zobrist
	 Lori Woehl
In memory of Evelyn Blumer
	 David and Virginia Wishard 

Lambert
In memory of Evelyn Kelly
	 Curt and Susan Kelly
In memory of Florence 

Johnson	
	 Larry and Gaylen Grensberg
In memory of Forrest Vitense
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of George Robinson
	 Free Methodist Church of Beaver 

City
In memory of Hank & Bea 

Schryvers
	 Donald A. and Margie Schryvers
In memory of Harlan Quenzer
	 Bruce J. and Lee Ann Brandner
In memory of Harold Hagen
	 Jane Hagen
In memory of Harvey Wollman
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of James “Jim” Peterson
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of Jan Tilley
	 Sanford G. Tilley
In memory of Janet R. Krause
	 Karla Koogle
In memory of Jim Bryan
	 Robbie and Dick Jurgens
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The donors listed on these pages made a life-changing gift to Abbott House or Bridges by Abbott House between January 1 – December 31, 2022.  
These gifts ensure that South Dakota children who need healing and support will never be turned away.

In memory of Jim Cody
	 Geri Cody
In memory of Jim Loomer
	 James and Coraine Goodall
In memory of Jim Sopoci
	 Tom and Charlys Dice
In memory of Joann Paul
	 Lorraine and David Wilbur*
In memory of John & Dorothy 

Zilverberg
	 Marcia Wiedebush*
In memory of John & Mary Socola
	 Gary Socola
In memory of John Thomas
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of Joseph Kiner
	 Audrey Kiner
In memory of Judy Fletcher
	 Patrick T. Fletcher
In memory of Judy Jira
	 Daniel and Tama Backlund
In memory of Judy Sampson
	 Roma L. Halvorson
In memory of Karen Daly
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of Kay Strandvold
	 Carol J. Forster
In memory of Lance Carson
	 Donna Mae Carson*
In memory of Larry Thill
	 Mary Dappen
In memory of LaVonne Raap
	 David and Virginia Wishard 

Lambert
In memory of Lee Anderson
	 Patti Dion
In memory of Leona Kost
	 James and Coraine Goodall
In memory of Leta Hansen
	 Roma L. Halvorson
In memory of Lois Sundstrom
	 Fay and Mildred Hendricks
In memory of Marcie Holmes
	 Daniel and Tama Backlund
In memory of Marjorie Nebelsick
	 Betty and Melvin Eilts
In memory of Marvin Northrup
	 David and LeAnne Moe
In memory of Mary & Joseph 

Spencer
	 Nancy Ellwein
In memory of Mary Nachtigal
	 David and Dixie Nachtigal
In memory of Mary Taschner
	 Larry and Gaylen Grensberg
In memory of Michael Simons
	 Derla and David Simons*
In memory of My Family
	 Marilyn J. Rahn
In memory of Norma Jensen
	 Roma L. Halvorson
In memory of Orville Taylor
	 Louise Gaunt
In memory of Patty Yetter
	 Karyl Wishard
	 Robbie and Dick Jurgens
In memory of Dr. Peggy Hammrich
	 Robbie and Dick Jurgens

In memory of Perry & Alice 
Pickering

	 Robert P. Pickering
	 Steven P. and Pamela Andraschko
In memory of Perry Pickering
	 Richard and Karen M. Bruns
In memory of Phyllis Christiansen
	 Roma L. Halvorson
In memory of Phyllis Lambert
	 David and Virginia Wishard 

Lambert
In memory of Raeburn Moore
	 Gordon and Patricia Moore
In memory of Ralph D. Johnson
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
	 Janice Johnson
In memory of Raymond Siegle
	 Yvonne L. and Adam F. Malsam
In memory of Reneta McFerran
	 Larry and Gaylen Grensberg
In memory of Richard & Kathryn 

Ellwein
	 Nancy Ellwein*
In memory of Richard Spencer
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of Robert Fink
	 Dorothy M. Fink*
In memory of Rose Drye
	 Charles E. and Lois P. Paulson
In memory of Shirley Graves
	 Corrine Bowar
In memory of Sonja Selland
	 Ann and Doug Murano
	 Betty Krutzfeldt
	 Oscar Thompson
In memory of Virgil Wishard
	 David and Virginia Wishard 

Lambert
In memory of Wanda Stange
	 H. Paul and Peggy Dennert
In memory of Warren D. Ludeman
	 Mary J. Ludeman

In-Kind Gifts
In-Kind gifts are goods or services 
given to Abbott House or Bridges 
children. Annually, hundreds of 
in-kind gifts are received. These 
gifts include volunteer work, 
Christmas presents, food, personal 
hygiene products, games, clothing, 
quilts, passes to local attractions 
and special events, gift cards, art 
supplies, and much more.

Adria & Brian Kampmann
Albany Farms
Ally & Ethan Roth
Alternative Fuel Coffee House
American Lutheran Church of De 

Smet
Amy Koch
Anderson First Church of the 

Nazarene
Anonymous
Anya Mueller, KNBN
At Home Designs Inc.
Bargain Bran Tire Center
Becky Moore State Farm Insurance
Beth-Anne & Steve Ferley
Beth Massa

Black Hills Association of Realtors
Black Hills Bagels
Blessed Sacrament Catholic Church 

of Rapid City
Brandon Lutheran Church
Brian & Vanessa Klock*
Bridgewater-Emery School District
Calvary Lutheran Church
Carol Hoing Gillen
Carrie & Mataya Mutziger
Casey & Heidi Eitemiller
Charlotte & Joe Speidel
Cherrybees, Inc of Mitchell
Cheryl & Malcom Chapman
Claude & Sandy Glanzer
Coborn’s Inc of Mitchell*
Colleen Robertson
CorInsurance of Mitchell
Corn Palace Stampede Rodeo 

Committee
Cornerstone/Fika Coffee
Cortrust Bank of Mitchell*
County Fair Food Store of Mitchell
Crystal Pazour
Curtis Bult*
Dakota Wesleyan University
Dale & the late Roxanna Streckfuss
Dan & Ramona Bloodgood
Danzig Baptist WMF of Avon
Darin’s Legacy Foundation
David & Vicki Hohn*
David Holthus
Daylight Donuts of Mitchell
Deb Schmidt
Dee Baysinger
Delmar & Nancy Mueller*
Delores Gould*
DeMaris & Erv Nesheim
Diane Slaba
Donna Haigh
Doreen Nelson
Doug & Jamie Berg*
Dustin & Jacquelyn Johnson
Eagle Riders of Rapid City
Eagles Club of Vermillion
Edith Christensen
Ellen K. Haigh
Erica Brown
Essential Oils Outlet and Wellness 

Center
Eugene & Audrey Juffer
Evelyn M. Leite
Faith Mennonite Sewing Circle of 

Iroquois
Fairy Godmothers of Rapid City*
Farm Life Creamery*
First Interstate Bank of Mitchell
First Lutheran Church of Mitchell
First National Bank of Mitchell*
First National Insurance of Mitchell
Fischer Rounds & Associates of 

Mitchell
Food Pantry of Mitchell*
Fountain Springs Church of Rapid 

City
Frankie & Lane Kessler
Fraternal Order of Eagles,        

Aerie 355
FUSION United Methodist 

Church of Mitchell*

Gary Gjesdal*
Gerald & Sandy Moke
Geri & Gale Patzlaff
Gigi Tavarez
Glenda Bohlmann
Glenn & Pamela Handke
Gopal M. Vyas
Grounded Espresso Bar
H. Paul & Peggy Dennert
Harvest Community Church
Heather Messer
Homeslice Media*
Hot Shots Espresso of Mitchell
Hugh Estes
Iverson Chrysler Center of Mitchell
Jake & Allie Bernards
James & Bernice Houska*
James & the late Grace Radke
Jan Quenzer
Janet Muilenberg
Jayne Ruhland
JD Concrete
Jean Anderson
Jeanne Vold
Jeff & Lisa Larson*
Jeff & Lynne Smith
Jena McNabb
Jennifer & Todd Cole
Jennifer Podhradsky
Jessica & Nathan Schulz*
Jessica & Jonathan Kading
Jim & Jeanice Miskimins
Jodi Bredemeier
Jodi K. Burma
John & Tona Rozum*
Julie Harnisch
Kate Dailey
Kay Schumacher
Kaylyn Richmond
Kelli R. Grubbs
Kimberly Cook
Kiwanis Club of Mitchell
Klock Werks
Knollwood Heights United 

Methodist Church
Kourtney Denne
Kris Garlick
Laura Klock
Leonard L. Von Eye
Lisa Haigh
Lisa Spoelstra
Little Ceasars Pizza of Mitchell*
Logan Luxury Theater
Louis & Carol Sebert
Maddy Millar
Main Street Mercantile*
Margaret Harrell
Marius & Heidi Laursen
Mary Ann Osen
Mary Holien
Mary Lou Voigt
Mavis M. Rombough
McLeod’s Printing & Office 

Supply*
Megan & Justin Luther*
Michael & Mary Fuchs

Miranda & Chuck Goldammer
Mitchell Music Booster Club & 

Friend De Coup
Mitchell School District
Modern Woodmen of America – 

Mitchell Office
Montrose School District
Morris & Ardis Beck
Nola Redd
Northridge Baptist Church of 

Mitchell*
P.E.O. Chapter J of Mitchell
Pamela Hawk
Pat & Kenneth Skinner
Pat & Lori Essig
Paula Efta
Peggy Spencer*
Pepsi Cola Bottling Co. of Mitchell
Rapid City First United Methodist 

Church
Ray & Dee Schulte
Rise Coffee
Rita M. Waldner
RiverTree Church of Mitchell*
Robert Sharp & Associates
Rodney & Karla Colvin
Roger & Judi Bartscher
Runnings of Mitchell*
Samantha Chapman
Scull Construction
Second Chance High School of 

Mitchell
Sharon M. Rehorst*
Shaun Fox
Sherry Gross
Shirley Johnson
Sondra Knickrehm
Stacey Harris
Star Spangled Batter of Rapid City
Steven & Verla Vlieger*
Stuart Martin Real Estate
Taylor Even
Teri & Doug Martin
Thomas & Roberta McEntee
Thrivent Financial of Rapid City
Thrivent Financial
Tom Berger, Farm Bureau Financial 

Services*
Trinity Lutheran Church of 

Mitchell
Tyler & Kacey Aldren
United Methodist Church of 

Montrose
Vantage Point Solutions of Mitchell
Verna Hofer
Wayne & Mary Puetz
Wells Fargo Bank of Mitchell
Wes & Kathy Wilmot
West River Electric
Wessington Springs School
Wilma Pageler*

*Gave more than one gift of this type.
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Abbott House Foundation
P.O. Box 700
Mitchell, SD 57301-0700

Follow us at facebook.com/AbbottHouse!

You can visit
www.abbotthouse.org
to make an online donation and 
view our annual report.

@abbotthousesd

youtube.com/channel/UCsvWrH2AhWfnNuxqsGUdY1A

  

ABBOTT HOUSE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
RJ Rylance......................................................................President
Jacque Sly.......................................................................Vice President
Wyonne Kaemingk..........................................................Secretary
DeMaris Nesheim..........................................................Treasurer
Mary Fuchs....................................................................Ex Officio

Dr. Katrina Almeida
Jake Bernards
Bob DeWald
Belinda Joe

Adria Kampmann
Mark Massa	
Ann Murano
Dr. Jennifer Tegethoff

ABBOTT HOUSE FOUNDATION BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Gopal Vyas.....................................................................President
Gene Juffer.....................................................................Vice President

Dave Brooks
Jacquelyn Johnson
Lance Koth

Paul Miskimins
Tona Rozum
Jim Scull

• Abbott House is accredited by the Council on Accreditation for Children and Family Services.
• Licensed by the South Dakota Department of Social Services.
• Approved by the South Dakota Department of Education and Cultural Affairs.
• Member of the National Fellowship of Child Care Executives and the Residential Care Consortium.

Wish List for Abbott House Children:
•	 Arts and Crafts supplies 

(please no sharpeners, only 
washable and non-toxic 
materials useable)

•	 Small stress balls
•	 School Supplies
•	 Sports equipment – volleyballs, 

basketballs, badminton, pickle 
ball

•	 Newer Board Games- 
Monopoly, Pie in the face, 
Uno Attack, Sorry,  Phase 10, 
Bounce Off, decks of cards, 
Mexican dominos, Skipbo, 
Yahtzee,  Headbanz, Farkle, 
Battleship, Escape Room, 
Pictionary, Emoji game, Rubix 
cube

•	 Essential oils: lavender and 
other calming, soothing or 
cheery scents

•	 Lotions with peaceful scents – 
anything soothing, calming or 
cheery

•	 Modeling Clay or Play Doh
•	 Posters for bedrooms (cute 

animals, inspirational) 
•	 Fidgets
•	 Barbies and accessories
•	 Newer Wii games
•	 Yard games
•	 Puzzles/Crossword puzzle 

books

•	 Sudoku
•	 Stickers
•	 Sketch pads, stamps and ink 

pads
•	 Gift cards for Walmart, 

Maurices, Cato, Shoe 
Sensation, sports stores, 
fastfood restaurants

•	 Tickets to Wild Water West, 
Thunder Road, Bear Country, 
caves in the Black Hills

•	 Tickets to Great Plains Zoo and 
Delbridge Museum of Natural 
History

•	 Tickets to Hair/Nail salon gifts

•	 School Supplies
•	 Arts & craft supplies (stickers, 

paper, markers, pencils, glue, 
stencils)

•	 Movie tickets and/or movie 
theatre gift cards (for 
concessions)

•	 Play Doh or modeling clay
•	 Wireless Bluetooth headphones
•	 Barbies- House, clothes, etc. 
•	 Bluetooth speakers

•	 Light up speakers
•	 MP3 players
•	 Dream Catchers
•	 Nerf Guns
•	 LEGO’s
•	 PS4, Xbox, and Wii video 

games
•	 Sidewalk chalk and sidewalk 

paint
•	 New cotton underwear for 

youth and young adults

•	 New 100% cotton “no show” 
socks

•	 Crochet and Knitting materials
•	 Puzzles
•	 Family pass to South Dakota 

State Parks 
•	 Remote control cars
•	 Drones
•	 Legos
•	 Lava lamps
•	 DVD Players

Wish List for foster children in Mitchell and Rapid City


